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1.      Resignation of Personnel 

 Attached is the resignation letter received from Julie Specht, grade 5. Ms. Specht was on maternity leave 

 for the 2014-15 school year.   

 

 Recommendation: 

 That the Board of Education accept the resignations of Julie Specht.   

 

 

2. Employment of Non-certified Personnel 

Attached is memorandum from Matt Vandercar supporting the employment of Cinda Rokicki as full-

time elementary school instructional aide ($17.60 hr/6.75 hours a day) beginning February 10, 2015.  

Ms. Rokicki was hired to replace an instructional aide that moved to the middle school. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the employment of Cinda Rokicki as full-time elementary 

school instructional aide at a rate of $17.60 hr, 6.75 hours a day, beginning February 10, 2015. 

 


